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ABOUT SEQUOIA FINANCIAL GROUP LTD 
ASX-listed Sequoia Financial Group Ltd (ASX: SEQ) is an integrated financial services company providing 
products and services to self-directed retail and wholesale clients and those of third-party professional service 
firms. 
 
It provides: 

• Investment and superannuation products 
• Wealth management and advisory services 
• Corporate advisory and capital markets expertise 
• Retail, wholesale and institutional trading platforms 
• Market data and financial news services 

Sequoia operates various AFS Licenses and Its subsidiary Morrison Securities Pty Ltd is an ASX Market Participant. 
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SHARE BUY BACK EXTENSION 

 
The Directors of Sequoia Financial Group Limited (ASX: SEQ) (the Company or Sequoia) are of the 
view that it is in the best interests of shareholders to extend the existing on-market buy-back program 
for a further 12 months, which expires on 24 May 2024, to a maximum of 13,150,779 fully paid 
ordinary shares, (the Buy Back).  
 
The Company may vary, suspend or terminate the on-market buy-back based on its view of prevailing 
market conditions, Sequoia’s capital management requirements and other factors which may impact 
shareholder interests.  
 
The Buy Back extension will remain in place for the earliest of a period of up to 12 months or until 
completed.  
 
The Buy Back will be conducted within the “10/12 limit” as defined in the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) 
and does not require shareholder approval.  
 
The Company has appointed Morrison Securities Pty Ltd to conduct the Buy Back.  
An Appendix 3C will follow this announcement. 
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